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Friday 16th May 2025 

 

Dear Reception parents and carers,  

PSHE Summer 2 

Below is an outline of the objectives that will be covered next half term in the ‘Changing Me’ 
topic which is part of our PSHE curriculum. 

• I can name parts of the body. 

• I can tell you some things I can do and foods I can eat to be healthy. 

• I understand that we all grow from babies to adults. 

• I can express how I feel about moving to Year 1. 

• I can talk about my worries and/or the things I am looking forward to about being in 

Year 1. 

• I can share my memories of the best bits of this year in Reception. 

Please note, all of these lessons are compulsory as they are either in our PSHE or science 
curriculum. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s 
teacher or the senior leadership team. 

If you would like to discuss this in more detail, please contact me via the school office.  

Kind regards 

 

Mr Carl Watkins 

Headteacher 

 


